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BULLETIN #741
LINCOLN INSURANCE COMPANY (DELAWARE)

We have been requested by the California Department of Insurance ("Department"), acting in 
accordance with and pursuant to Section 1765.1 of the California Insurance Code, to advise all Surplus 
Line brokers and Special Lines Surplus Line brokers that effective December 4, 1995 unless and until 
notified by the Department to the contrary, the above insurer should not be employed for placements of 
California business. No further new or renewal business may be placed with the company. 
The Order is based on the fact that Lincoln Insurance Company (Deleware) has advised the Department 
of its decision to voluntarily withdraw from the market in California. Please refer to the attached letters 
by Carol A. Fistler, Staff Counsel, California Department of Insurance, and Paula A. Francis, Associate 
General Counsel, Shand Morahan & Company, Inc. for further information. 
Edgar S. Clark
Executive Director
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